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The Honorable Troy Waymaster, Chairperson 

House Committee on Appropriations 

300 SW 10th Avenue, Room 112-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Waymaster: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2398 by House Committee on Appropriations 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2398 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2398 would appropriate $600,000 from the State General Fund in FY 2026 for the State 

Historical Society to issue a scope statement, plan the work to be accomplished, and issue a request 

for proposals for a master plan for the Quindaro Ruins Archaeological Park.   

 

 The State Historical Society indicates the agency would utilize a portion of the funding to 

hire an additional 0.50 FTE position to manage the development and implementation of the master 

plan.  The agency indicates additional resources may be needed if the implementation of the master 

plan goes beyond FY 2026.  Any fiscal effect associated with HB 2398 is not reflected in The FY 

2026 Governor’s Budget Report.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam C. Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Matthew Chappell, Historical Society  


